## YOUR EXPERIENCE MATTERS:

## inform this project on medicines for difficult symptoms of dementia



Medicines are often prescribed to people with dementia experiencing difficulties with emotions or behaviour for prolonged periods, though it is not always clear why.

This project aims to gather information about how decisions to stop or continue these medicines are made, and whether this contributes to their prolonged use.





Involvement is sought from people living with dementia or with experience of supporting a relative with dementia to give feedback on the project plan and objectives.

Meetings will be held over MS Teams or Zoom and last up to one hour. Participants will receive a £25 voucher in recognition of their time and contribution.





If you have questions or would like to participate please contact l.stavert@aston.ac.uk



